## FAIR BOARD MEETING.

## AUGUST 10, 1935.

Meeting of the Fair Board at the Fair grounds Saturday afternoon, August 10, with all members of the Board present.

Inspection of the Boys and Girls Club building showed about 50 panes of glass had been broken since the close of the last Fair, and it was decided that two of the windows be permanently boarded up, and that the other windows be furnished with hinged doors that will permit them to be raised or lowered according to the needs of the building.

It was also decided to floor the balance of B building, a portion of it with one inch flooring, and also a purtion with 2 inch flooring.

There being no further business the meeting adjourned.

C. D. Minton, President-manager.